
Good afternoon Paula 

Thank you for reaching out to us in relation to the Warriewood Planning Proposal. At this time the NSW SES 
does not have any further comment to what was provided in our initial response. 

Kind regards
Sharon Ladeira

From: Paula Moretti 
Sent: Wednesday, 12 October 2022 3:51 PM
To: NSW SES Risk Reduction 
Cc: Phil Jemison ; Christina Femia ; NSW SES Risk Reduction 
Subject: Response ID1708 - Preliminary referral - Planning Proposal at 10-12 Boondah Rd, Warriewood 
PEX2022/0001

Hi Sharon,

Just following up on the email below and whether SES had any further comment in light of the attached Calibre 
memo. 

I am sure SES resources are stretched in the current weather conditions, so totally understand if you need more 
time.  

If it is of any assistance, I believe Calibre wants to ascertain whether SES’ fundamental position will change upon 
confirmation that the evacuation route north along Boondah Road is clear of flood water up to and including 
the 1%AEP + climate change. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss anything.

Kind regards,

Paula Moretti
Principal Planner

Strategic & Place Planning
t 02 8495 6284  (Wed, Thu, Fri)
paula.moretti@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/10/2022 12:21:37 PM

Subject:
RE: Response ID1708 - Preliminary referral - Planning Proposal at 10-12 Boondah 
Rd, Warriewood PEX2022/0001

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.



From: Paula Moretti 
Sent: Wednesday, 21 September 2022 5:49 PM
To: rra@ses.nsw.gov.au
Cc: Phil Jemison <Phil.Jemison@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: TRIMMED: RE: Response ID1708 - Preliminary referral - Planning Proposal at 10-12 Boondah Rd, 
Warriewood PEX2022/0001

Hi Sharon,

Please find attached a memo from the proponent’s flood consultant (Calibre) which addresses particular 
matters raised in the SES preliminary referral response.

If there is any further comment SES would like to make having regard to the memo, please forward 
correspondence to Council at your convenience.

Kind regards,

Paula Moretti
Principal Planner

Strategic & Place Planning
t 02 8495 6284    
paula.moretti@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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